
PUTNAM COUNTY’S MS4 ANNUAL REPORT 

-PUBLIC NOTICE- 

 

Putnam County’s 2023 MS4 Annual Report for the Stormwater Management Program is available on the 

internet for public review on Putnam County’s website at 

www.putnamcountyny.gov/highwaydept/MS4.  Comments can be submitted using the “Annual Report 

Comment Form” on the website.  Putnam County’s MS4 Annual Report is also available for review at the 

Putnam County Department of Highways & Facilities, located at 842 Fair Street, Carmel, New York 

10512, and the Putnam County Department of Planning, Development, & Public Transportation, located 

at 841 Fair Street, Carmel, New York 10512. 

http://www.putnamcountyny.gov/highwaydept/MS4

